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               Monday 6th March 2023 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Celebration Events this week 
 

Thursday 9th March ‘World Book Day’ celebration 
 
This Thursday, a small contingent of Year 5 pupils will be taking part in the inter-school, World Book Day 
quiz at Bridgend Library. This was previously arranged for March 2nd but owing to the industrial action was 
delayed to March 9th. In addition, as many of our Year 6 pupils were on their residential course last week, 
we decided that we will invite our pupils to dress up for our World Book Day event this Thursday, March 
9th. Pupils are welcome to come to school dressed up as their favourite character from a book of their 
choosing. There will be no cost to this and please don’t feel you need to rush out and buy a costume; it is 
very much on a voluntary basis and we will not be collecting any money in school. 
 
Our pupils have already received their World Book Day tokens (on World Book Day itself) but this 
Thursday they will be able to choose a free book to take home as part of the 'Schools Love Reading' 
initiative run by the Books Council of Wales. They will also receive a free bookmark and a postcard of tips 
to develop good reading habits. 

 
Friday 10th March  Eisteddfod 
 
As we do every year, this year we will be holding an Eisteddfod in school to celebrate St. David’s Day. 
Pupils will perform for each other and in-school competition results will be shared. The children are 
welcome to come to school wearing traditional Welsh costumes, a Welsh rugby/football jersey, the colours 
of their house or indeed their school uniform. We would like to thank you for supporting the children at 
home, encouraging them to contribute to our Eisteddfod by completing Home-School tasks.  
 
Regards, 

 
Neil Clode 
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